RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

PO Box 1548 Bedford, MK42 5AX Tel: 01234 771702 23rd December 2019

Chris Baldwin, Renhold Gardening Club Renhold

Dear Chris and fellow members of the Renhold Gardening Club,

Thank you for all the information you provided to the Parish Council for your recent request for financial assistance.

As a corporate body with the responsibility of managing public funds, we must follow the strict guidelines on how that money can be spent. When the Council considered your application, they were keen to support the group as it enables Renhold parishioners to come together regularly and brings the community together. This is something that the Parish Council can and would like to support.

So the full Council unanimously agreed to fund up to £25 for up to twelve meetings from January 2020 to December 2020, at a parish venue of your choice, with the Council making payment directly to your chosen parish venue on your behalf.

Yours sincerely

E. Barnicoat Lizzie Barnicoat Renhold Parish Clerk